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Newsletter 38
Dear Parents
Thought for the week – “Happiness is not something readymade, it comes from your own actions.”

Stars of the Week
Congratulations to our ‘stars of the week.’ 
Ash – Freya for great writing
Oak – Lexi for determination in her work
Beech – Susanna for positive attitude towards her learning
Chestnut – Joshua for his sensible attitude and for joining in 
Sycamore – Clayton for super acting in Olivia
My thanks to all of you who came to support our Fête on Sunday. We were blessed with good weather and a visit by the Mayor. All enjoyed a burger and refreshments as well as trying their luck on the many stalls. I am pleased to announce we raised nearly £2000. Congratulations and well done to the GHASA team and ‘friends’ for their time and effort.
‘Olivia’

Olivia was a triumph. Our pupils presented as talented, confident and capable. All clearly had worked very hard learning lines and songs and I felt the hard work really showed in performances. I am sure there were many proud parents and staff – thank you and well done.

3d Printing Workshop
On Tuesday morning we were very lucky to receive a 3d printing workshop from a team at DSTL. The pupils were told how the process works from beginning to end. It was great to have such technology in the school and we all loved the ‘models’ that were created. With thanks to Mrs Williamson for arranging this exciting opportunity. 

Transition Morning 

Transition morning was very successful on Wednesday with pupils and staff enjoying new classes. 
New Reception Pupils
Our latest cohort has begun their transition to Ash Class. They are visiting us this and next week. 

Dates ahead
No more staff-led clubs this term

Monday 10th – Roche Court Visit (Sycamore, Chestnut and some of Beech)



Oak Class to Oceanarium

Tuesday 11th – Roche Court Visit (remainder of Beech, Oak and Ash)

Thursday 13th – Race for Life



  No Gym Club



  Parent Celebration Assembly at 2.30 pm (invite only)

Friday 14th – Final Swim


          Oak Class Cake Sale

Have a good weekend.
P Macey 


